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24th March 2021                               UPDATE 42 PARENTS MEETINGS 

Dear Parents 

Parents’ Zoom Meeting All Classes (except Class 3 4C which will be rearranged for the 
Summer term) 

We embrace Zoom again so we have an opportunity for face to face contact for Parents’ 
Meeting on Thursday. Appointments have been allocated and we hope that the following 
points may be helpful. 

Given the precise appointment times, you will need to be on time be on time - you may miss 
an appointment if you are late. 

Please remember that it is five minutes for your appointment and we cannot have a cyber 
queue so the teacher will control the admission to and closing of a meeting strictly in 
accordance with time allocation. You are asked to log in about two minutes before your 
allotted time so that the teacher can see you are waiting. 

It would be preferable, if possible, for children not to be present in the meeting so the 
conversation will focus between you and their teacher on lockdown and the return to 
school. 

Many thanks for your continued support and understanding. 

Yours sincerely, 

                                     

Kieran A Loftus Headteacher                               Alison Pritchard Deputy headteacher 


